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NOVEMBER
Welcome November! The change in weather is letting us know November is here!

Please note, that Thursday, November 9 is an early dismissal for students. A bagged lunch will
be provided for take-home for all students. There is no school, Friday, November 10.

THANK YOU!
Greg Corey Masonry and the Corey Family ROCK!

Who do you call when you need help? Family of course...and the Corey family stepped up to
the plate in a big way. Greg Corey Masonry donated materials for the base of the entrance
posts AND donated their time to "do what they do" to the front pillars at Smith School. What a
fantastic job the entire family did; from Dillan on the mixer and Emma handing bricks, this
family knows how to work together! Thank you all so much! Smith School is so fortunate to
have a local business support us. Thank you Mr. and Mrs. Corey, Dillan, and Emma!

SMITH SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY RESULTS
Thank you to all who participated in our Smith School climate survey. We are so pleased with
the results and will work hard to improve areas in need as well as continue to make Smith
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School the safe, inviting, caring school it is.

CHANGES IN DISMISSAL PLAN REMINDER
If your child is going to a destination other than their usual routine, we will need to have the
information in writing to smithoffice@rsu22.us by 1:00 PM. We do not accept changes over
the phone. The following information should be included in your email/text message:

-Child’s full name
-Name of the person they are going to
-Street address of the destination

Please notify smithoffice@rsu22.us of any changes in afterschool plans, even if you have
emailed their teacher. This will ensure that the changes are made.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES
Teachers have sent home Parent/Teacher conference sign-ups for the week of Nov. 6. If you
have not received one, please contact your child's teacher.
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BOOK FAIR TIME!
Dear Parents and Families:
Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!).
Choosing their own books empowers kids and inspires them on
their journey to becoming lifelong readers. AND—as always—every purchase at the Fair
benefits our school.

5-POINT SCALE
Students have been learning about controlling and understanding their emotions. School wide
we use a 5-point scale to communicate how we are feeling. Students are working hard to self-
regulate and understand what to do when they are at a 3, 4, or 5.
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Here’s what you need to know about the big event, which will take place in the Library:
November 6th & 7th: During Library and 2:00-3:30 p.m.
November 8th: During Library and 2:30-7:00 p.m.
November 9th: 11:30-5:30 p.m.

Our Book Fair offers a cash-free payment option called eWallet. It’s a convenient digital
account that your child can use for shopping at our Fair. Grandparents, friends, and others
can contribute, too!
If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop online at our school’s Virtual Book Fair. All
orders ship directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your
online orders will also benefit our school.
Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online
shopping:

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/leroyhsmithschool1
We’re excited to celebrate our love of books together at the Book Fair. We look forward to
seeing your child there!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
If you would like to browse the collection of items in the library, here is the link to our card
catalog! 4th graders know how to navigate it and there are some fun extracurricular activities
on the links tab. You will find that on the upper left of the website.
If there is a book you’d love for your child to checkout for the week that you find on the
catalog, please email me at bmccrillis@rsu22.us and I will save the item for them on library
day.

Happy reading!

Mrs. McCrillis

Happy reading,
Mrs. McCrillis
Librarian

TECHNOLOGY
In technology class, we focus on encouraging students to see themselves as good digital
citizens/users. Students start by learning how to use a core set of tools. The iPad is a special
type of tool: we can program the iPad to function as many different kinds of tools simply by
downloading different apps. Grades K-3 learn to use the Draw and Tell and Pages app to draw
and practice with the touch screen technique, GarageBand to make music, and ScratchJr. to
program/code interactive stories. K-3 students shared their digital pumpkins by creating a
DIGITAL PUMPKIN PATCH for the last all school meeting and it proved to be fantastic:) Good
job Smith School Bees!
Grade 4 students have transitioned from iPads to Chromebooks this year, which is a very
different tool. Chromebooks are internet machines, so we start with internet safety lessons!
We have done some coding with the http://code.org site and will be continuing to learn more
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NOVEMBER GREAT BODY SHOP - HEALTHNOVEMBER GREAT BODY SHOP - HEALTH

Click to view the topics students will be learning about in Health in November

LEAD
For the month of November, students will be learning more about
the word RESPONSIBILITY. Students will have the opportunity to
participate in interactive activities and games, learn a new
Responsibility song and will brainstorm ways that they can be
responsible at home and at school.

with that. While continuing to practice good digital citizenship, students are learning all things
Google, through Google Classroom we are working with Google Docs/Slides/Sheets/Draw.

PE
For the past few weeks in PE class we have been working on our catching and throwing skills.
I always find this unit to be one of my favorites because of the games and activities we are
able to play while we practice. Obviously, at each grade level we are looking for different
amounts of skill level and understanding of the skills we are practicing. I look forward to
wrapping up our first Trimester, and heading into the winter months.

Mr. B-
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BIG BROTHERS BIG SISTERS
Our School-based Big Brothers Big Sisters program is looking for
more coordinators! The position involves helping to supervise
elementary students and their Bigs(High School students) one
day per week after school. Here is some information about how
you can get involved if you are interested! The more volunteers

MENTORING PROGRAM AT SMITH SCHOOL
Smith School has been very fortunate to be able to offer a school-based Mentor Program
since 2008. The program was just awarded a grant through the Saxifrage Fund and the Maine
Community Foundation to ensure that this program will be available to more students for this
school year. Mentoring students look forward to the visits with their mentors each week.
Some of the activities the mentors and students may participate in include crafts, building
models, playing games, reading, and eating lunch together. The program requires the mentor
to spend approximately one-half hour to an hour with your assigned students each week
during school hours. If you are interested in becoming a mentor, please contact Debbie Smith
at 223-4282.
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we have, the more students can participate in this amazing program!

PIE
Box tops- Download the app to help our school.

Rainbow cart- We are looking for volunteers to help show our
staff that we appreciate them!

Follow us on Facebook and message us for details. PIE Leroy H.
Smith Elementary School.

COMMUNITY EVENTSCOMMUNITY EVENTS

This website will provide you with all sorts of information about events, sign-ups for clubs, etc. available
to your children. Please check often. We will be putting flyers, etc. directly into this folder.

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100085815282111
https://smith.rsu22.us/for_parents/community_events
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Nov. 9: Early Dismissal. 11:30 (bagged lunches will go home with students)

Nov. 10: NO School: Veteran's Day

Nov. 15 Picture Re-take day

Nov. 22- Nov. 24: NO SCHOOL

NOVEMBER LUNCH MENU

2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR



SMITH SCHOOL LETTER DAY CALENDARSMITH SCHOOL LETTER DAY CALENDAR

Click here for the whole year. The calendar will be adjusted if there are snow days.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XRWps_-qu68lp0WIVfDXlfGDD2joYur_8wHzcXen-ZY/edit?usp=sharing


NOVEMBER DECEMBER

PRE-PLANNED ABSENCE FORMPRE-PLANNED ABSENCE FORM

Please fill out if you plan on begin absent for 4 or more days.

Facebook

LEROY H. SMITH SCHOOL

319 South Main Street, Winter… dmoore@rsu22.us

207-223-4282 smith.rsu22.us/
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